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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 2927 creates the "Connecting Futures Act. The measure allows the Department of Human 

Services to create a pilot program to address needs of any minors who are separated from their 

parents or legal guardians, are not supported by their parents or legal guardians, and are not in 

the custody of the Department of Human Services or in the custody of any Indian tribe. The pilot 

program will allow the Department to provide assistance in securing necessary services to allow 

eligible minors to become self-reliant and productive citizens. Individuals receiving such 

services are eligible to apply for the Oklahoma Higher Learning Access Program using the 

income of the student rather than the parent.  


